
Inquiry About Summer Research Programs 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. My name is [Your Name], and I am currently a [Your Year, 

e.g., sophomore] at [Your University] majoring in [Your Major]. I am writing to inquire about 

the summer research programs offered by [Department/University Name]. 

As I am eager to enhance my research skills and gain practical experience in [specific area of 

interest], I would appreciate any information regarding the application process, deadlines, and 

potential projects available for the upcoming summer. 

Thank you for your time and assistance. I look forward to your response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


